
From: Debra Lyons <debra.lyons@act.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2013 9:00:18 AM
Subject: CWRC data posted

April NCRC data posted
 
We have updated the CWRC website with county-level National Career Readiness Certificate data 
through April 30. We publish the NCRC data at the state and county level to provide information to help 
policy makers and economic developers develop their workforce.  May data is scheduled to be published 
no later than Jun 20. Thank you for your continued interest and support of ACT Certified Work Ready 
Communities!
 

Debra Lyons
Vice President, Community and Economic Development
Workforce Development Division, ACT, Inc.
debra.lyons@act.org
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